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your ref. Ne date

Attn: Mr. H. Ghaffari

Manager and Managing Director
Bushehr Nuclear Power Plant

bnpp@nppd.co.ir

Subject: Certificate Handout Ceremony

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

Please be informed that the theoretical training within the BNPP-I repair personnel advanced
professional training has been completed. It is worth mentioning that the trainees were highly
qualified; they quickly absorbed the methodological training materials, correctly answered test
questions, and proved the training was worth its salt with their high grades on their final examination.
All trainees passed the examination and are eligible for certificates.

We are kindly asking you to consider having an Certificate Handout Ceremony where representatives
of JSC Rusatom Service and Rosatom Technical Academy would hand out the certificates. We suggest
holding the event in the Training Center at he BNPP-1 site on December 19, 2018. If you approve of
the idea, we would like to kindly ask you to:

- arrange presence of the personnel who had gone through the training

- arrange taking pictures of the event

- provide a Training Center room for the event

Sergey Sharabanov / 7,
Project manager — , /
Head of M&R departm

Sergey Sheptunov
8 (495) 995-76-80 ext. 241
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